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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI-Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF KABANKALAN CITY

Office of the Schools Division

Superintendent
DIVISION MEMORANDUM NOV 0.3 2022
NO. 443 s 2022

INVITATION FOR THE CONDUCT OF
ONLINE PROVINCIAL CLIMATE FORUM ON LA NINA FOR VISAYAS

To:  OIC-Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
CID and SGOD Chiefs

Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Regional Advisory No. 271, s. 2022 dated October 26, 2022
and Memorandum No. 99, s. 2022 dated October 24, 2022 from Dir. Jose
Roberto R. Nunez, Regional Director, OCD VI, regarding the conduct of
Online Provincial Climate Forum on La Nina for Visayas.

2. For information, please contact:
Regional Disaster Risk Reduction and

Management Council Telefax (+63) 33337671/ 3369353/5097919
Email address: ocdro6@gmail.com

3. This Memorandum is solely for dissemination purposes only.

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Tayum Street, Barangay 8, Kabankalan City, Negros Occidental
Telephone Number: 471-2004 | 471-2003
E-mail: kabankalan.city001@deped.gov.ph










